
 

 

  
 
June 9, 2023 
 
Marwa-Al-najjar 
Associate Engineer, Planning Department 
                                                                                                                                             
RE: TCL comment explanation letter-7030 Holly Avenue NE 
 
The following is a list of responses to comments dated June 9, 2023, from Marwa Al-najjar. 
 

1. Keyed note 14 has been modified to add the note to install truncated 
domes. The existing ramp is in compliance per Std. Dwg. 2440 note 10. 

2. The ALTA survey of the property is included as part of this resubmittal. 
3. There is no sheet A002. All details are on sheet A001. A couple key notes 

incorrectly referred to sheet A002. This has been corrected. 
4. The ADA compliant parking ramp detail has been added to the site plan. 

See detail 14/A001. A key has been added to detail 5/A001 as well. 
5. The bicycle rack location and detail have been added to sheet A001. The 

bike rack is not a standard detail; however, it meets the requirements 
outlined in the comment. See details 12/A001 and 13/A001. Keynote 30 has 
been added to the site plan. 

6. The bike rack shown complies with the requirements listed in a thru f. 
7. The bike rack detail shows the bike rack is securely anchored. 
8. The enlarged bike rack plan 13/A001 shows there is a 1’ clear zone all sides of 

bike rack. 
9. The bike rack spaces meet the 6’ long x 2’ wide requirement. See 13/A001 as 

well as the location on the entry plaza. 
10. The keyway at the dead-end parking lot has been increased on the site plan 

from 4’ to 5’. 
11. The approved Solid Waste site plan is included as part of this resubmittal. 
12. The approved Fire 1 Site Plan is included as part of this resubmittal. 
13. Standard drawing numbers have been added to key notes 8 and 14, which 

refer to existing construction in the right of way. 
14. The requested note has been added to keynote 8, which refers to the 

existing sidewalk and curb and gutter. 
15. Letter of response. 
16. The traffic Scoping Form is included as part of this resubmittal. 

 
 
Sincerely,  

 
 
                                                                                         

 
Joe Slagle 
Slagle Architect, Inc. 






